
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter – Friday 28th February 2025 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March. To celebrate, all children 

will be reading a story called ‘Once upon a tune’ which takes 6 

pieces of classical music and creates stories to accompany them  

 

Children are invited to wear non-uniform and dress up in the 

colour/style/character from their piece of music.   

Later in the term, on Wednesday 26th March, the children will have 

the opportunity to take in a workshop with a poet/author, Paul 

Cookson! 

 

Replacement INSET Day 

Unfortunately, our last INSET day on 6th January 2025 was 

cancelled due to flooding in the local area. Staff – and the trainer 

delivering our first aid course – were unable to access East Leake.  

 

Due to the essential nature of training, our governing body has 

approved a replacement INSET day on Monday 2nd June. We are 

very sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, but we have 

explored all other options before confirming this.  

 

We are working with ACE sports to see if they can offer childcare 

at school on this day and will update you as soon as possible.  

 

To confirm – school will be closed to pupils on Monday 2nd June. 

 

 



Please remember these 

rules when on school 

grounds: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No dogs are allowed on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

       

 

 

No smoking or vaping on 

the school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please dismount bicycles 

 and scooters when on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please park safely 

 around our school site and  

be considerate of our local 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinners 

The cost of a school dinner for children is increasing from 1st April 

to £3.16 per day. The 21p increase is a decision made by 

Nottinghamshire County Council. They have explained this is 

because of rises in food, staffing and energy costs since the last 

review of school meal prices in September 2023.  

 

This will be updated on our payment system. Please ensure your 

account has sufficient credit.  

 

Children in Reception and Years 1 & 2 all receive free school meals 

each day. In Year 3 and above, your child may be eligible for free 

school meals depending on your circumstances. You can find out  

 

Parents & Carers Evening 

We had excellent attendance at our parents and carers evening 

this week. We really value working with families to ensure our 

children are happy, confident and successful learners at Lantern 

Lane. 

Weekly attendance 

Our whole school attendance was 95.1% - this is really good! Well 

done to Mills house, who were ‘Attendance Champions’ this week 

for the house with the highest attendance  

 
Spring dates 

 

Thursday 6th March  World Book Day 

w/b 9th March  National Science Week 

Wednesday 2nd April  
2pm & 6pm 

Y3 Musical – ‘Splash!’ 

Wednesday 12th –  
Friday 14th March 

Y4 Castleton Residential 

Wednesday 19th March  Y2 Miss Sabin Class Assembly 

Wednesday 26th March  Paul Cookson (Poet) Visit 

Wednesday 2nd April  
Y6 watching ELA ‘School of Rock’ 

musical 

Friday 4th April  Y3 Ancient Egyptian Day 

Friday 4th April Last day of Spring term 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

   See next page for this week’s online safety update… 

 

 

 

 



 


